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During this half of the term, our literacy focus has been the enchanting world of fairy tales. 

We delved into the classic tale of Jack and the Beanstalk, immersing ourselves in its magic. 

The children not only enjoyed reading the story but also had hands-on experiences, such as 

planting their own bean plants. We encouraged creativity by exploring various ways to create 

alternative endings to this traditional tale. 

In the upcoming weeks, the children will have the opportunity to let their imaginations soar 

even higher. They will be drawing what they imagine they would find at the top of their 

beanstalk and crafting their own story endings through a little recount. The children have 

explored their creativity and storytelling skills and become authors of their own fairy tale 

adventures. 
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